
MOVIE NIGHT                                                                  

UUUF

Join us for breakfast at 9 a.m. on
Tuesdays at Kissin’ Cuzzins, 34th St. and 
10th Ave. N.

No scents makes sense - remember, 
we have several people at the Fellowship who 
are very allergic to perfume.

Please silence your cell phones during 
the service!

Remember to bring in items for the 
Free Clinic. Diapers, personal items, soap,  
pet food; there are many areas where we can 
help! And this month, school supplies.

UUUF

It's hard to be religious when certain 
people are never incinerated by bolts of lightning. 

Bill Watterson
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Join us at the 
Fellowship for the 
film “The Talk of the 
Town”  Friday, 
August 10th  at 7:00 
p.m. at the 
Fellowship. 
Popcorn will be
provided. Bring 
snacks to share.

UUSC

The Fellowship has sent a check for 
$1500 to the Unitarian Universalist Service 
Committee to help support its work with 
immigrant families. $875 of that money will 
be matched by the UU Congregation at 
Shelter Rock in Manhasset, NY. What a great 
job for such a small group!

UUUF

Throughout history, it has been the 
inaction of those who could have acted, the 
indifference of those who should have known 
better, the silence of the voice of justice when it 
mattered most, that has made it possible for evil 
to triumph. Haile Selassie

I have one share in corporate Earth, 
and I am nervous about the management.            

E.B. White


